
                   
                            HERNANDO-BYHALIA ROAD WATER PLANT CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 2024 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
Sealed bids for the HERNANDO-BYHALIA ROAD WATER WELL CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
2024 in Hernando will be received by the City of Hernando at the City Hall (until 4:00 P.M. on 
Monday, April 15, 2024 at which time the bids will be opened and read aloud, (at 475 West 
Commerce Street,).  Bidding documents may be inspected in the office of the City Engineer, 
Joseph F. Lauderdale, P.E. at 231 West Center Street, Hernando, MS. 38632 (901-494-2484) 
during normal business hours. 
 
Copies of the plans and contract documents may be obtained at the office of the project Engineer, 
upon payment of $50.00 for each set of plans for the project with NO REFUND. 
In the event the bids should run over $75,000.00, the bidder shall comply with the Mississippi 
State law with respect to having a Certificate of Responsibility issued by the Mississippi State 
Board of Public Contractors. All bids submitted must be sealed in an envelope, clearly labeling 
the date the bid is to be opened, and the work bid upon. 
 
DBE/WBE contracting firms shown in this specification package shall be contacted concerning 
possible participation in this project. Letters to the contracting firms must be kept on file by the 
Contractor if awarded a contract for the Hernando Byhalia Road Water Well Improvements 
Project 2024.  
 
In addition. official bid documents can be downloaded from Central Bidding at 
www.centralbidding.com. Electronic bids can be submitted at www.centralbidding.com. For 
questions related to the electronic process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814. 
 
A bid bond in the amount of five percent (5%) of the bid price made payable to the City of 
Hernando is required for the project.  In accordance with the proper section of the Mississippi 
Code, upon being awarded a contract for the construction of this project, the successful bidder 
will be required to furnish the amount of not less than 100% of the Contract Amount to ensure the 
completion of the project and the payment of all bills for labor, materials, and services required, 
therefore.  
 
Bidding information may be obtained through the following locations:  Ms. Procurement Technical 
Assistance Program (MPTAP) and Ms. Development Authority, 501 North West St. Jackson, Ms. 
39201; Minority and Small Business Administration, 210 E. Capital St. Suite 900, Jackson, Ms. 
39201; Contract Procurement Center located at 7075 Golden Oaks Loop West, Ste 12, 
Southaven, Ms. 38671 

 
The City of Hernando reserves the right to accept, or reject, any or all bids and waive any 
informalities submitted. 
Witness my signature, this the 11 th day of March, 2024. 
 
Pam Pyle, City Clerk 

    

Published: March 14,2024 
                  March 21, 2024 
 

http://www.centralbidding.com/

